
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Atlantic County Division of Public Health has confirmed a case of the 2019 Novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) involving a Borgata table games employee. I’d like to address the 
incident with you directly. 
 
We are coordinating with health officials to notify individuals who may have been in close 
prolonged contact with the employee and to implement our Company health and safety protocol.  
(If you have received such a notice, please disregard this communication.)  
 
The employee’s work area has already undergone a comprehensive cleaning and disinfectant 
process. 
 
More information regarding COVID-19 public health resources can be found on the Atlantic 
County Division of Public Health’s website: https://www.atlantic-county.org/public-health/ 
If you are contacted by the Division of Public Health and asked to self-quarantine, we 
urge you to adhere to their directives and guidelines.  
 
While we do not believe there is a significant risk of transmission for individuals who were not in 
close contact with this person, if you are experiencing symptoms of fever, cough or shortness of 
breath, please stay home and seek medical attention or Telemedicine services. These services 
are available with most MGM Resorts health plans. Employees who are represented by a 
bargaining unit should contact their benefits provider through their bargaining unit for further 
guidance on services. 
 
If you feel you may have had exposure to an individual who has a confirmed case of 
coronavirus (COVID-19), you can call our internal employee hotline at (888) 719-7171. This 
hotline is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Representatives are available to take 
employee calls in both English and Spanish. 
 
As a reminder, our Company and property will continue following coronavirus prevention 
guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control Prevention (CDC), which remains:  

• Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds   
• Avoid touching eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands   
• Avoid close contact with people who are sick   

 
Thank you for your hard work and for everything you do. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Marcus Glover 
President & COO 

https://www.atlantic-county.org/public-health/

